
Bianca Thornton

From: Andrew Mooney
Sent: Friday, 27 April 2018 3:24 PM
To: Bianca Thornton
Subject: HPE CM: RE: Proposed Signage Mod - Oakdale Central Industrial Estate SSD 6078 MOD 11

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hi Bianca 
 
Thanks for your email.  I can advise that Council has reviewed the supporting information associated with 
modification 11 for Oakdale Central and has no objections to the proposed changes to the signage strategy 
associated with the approved concept plan. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this matter 
 
Regards 
 
Andrew Mooney 
Executive Strategic Planner | Strategic Land Use Planning 
City Strategic Planning 
  
PO Box 21, Fairfield NSW 1860 
www.fairfieldcity.nsw.gov.au  
 

 

   

    

 
 




